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Memo No: EST/R.0/SCU/042 (Notice)/2024/0286 Date: 25.02.2024

Notice

Re : Special Holiday on account of Bi-Centenary celebration

Tt is notified for general information of all concerned that the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor is
pleased to declare a special holiday on 27.02.2024 (Tuesday) on the occasion of Bi-centenary
Inaugural Ceremony of this prestigious institution held on 25.02.2024 (Sunday).

All the administrative and academic departments at Kolkata and Nabadwip Campus will
remain closed on 27.02.2024.

(Srijib Bardhan)
Registrar
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